
 
 
 

 
Date:  
 
Email:  

Dear , 

I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 240711. 
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
To whom it may concern, 

We are currently conducting an independent review of the way public funds 
are spent in relation to flexible labour. 

Therefore, under the Freedom of Information Act we kindly request that you 
provide the following information: 

• What type of agency arrangement / agreement do you currently have in place 
for the provision of AHP’s 
 
SECAmb use the CCS framework to source agencies based on speciality and 
adherence to the NHS Agency Rules. 

Doctor’s and Nursing i.e. Preferred Supplier List / Master Vend: 

o AHP – arrangement / agreement type 

o Doctor – arrangement / agreement type 

o Nursing – arrangement / agreement type 

• Who is the arrangement / agreement in place with: 
 
SECAmb use the CCS framework to source agencies based on speciality and 
adherence to the NHS Agency Rules. 

o AHP – Provider Name(s) 

o Doctor – Provider Name(s) 

o Nursing – Provider Name(s) 



• For each of the above staffing categories, when is the arrangement / 
agreement up for renewal and how do you intend to come to market: 

SECAmb use the CCS framework to source agencies based on speciality and 
adherence to the NHS Agency Rules. 

o AHP – Renewal Date / Route to Market 

o Doctor – Renewal Date / Route to Market 

o Nursing – Renewal Date / Route to Market 

I hope you find this information of some assistance. 

If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 



 


